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Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

 write sentences using our doing words 

(verbs) in the past tense 

 read and write using nearly all of our 

P2 phonemes – only one new sound to 

go! 

Next, we will be learning to: 

 develop our comprehension skills 

Class Chat 

Many of our classmates have now achieved 

their Bronze level Star Points award and the 

rest are so very close – keep up the good work! 

We changed our table layout and seating plan 

to allow us make more active learning in the 

class. Our classmates are working hard to 

earn table points and get their hands on a 

prize! We are also very excited to welcome 

two new pupils to our class since Christmas  

Numeracy        

We have been learning to: 

 partition two-digit numbers into tens 

and ones 

 use partitioning to add tens to a two-

digit number. 

Next, we will be learning to: 

 use partitioning to add any two-digit 

numbers together. 

 
Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning to: 

 explore the world of Katie Morag 

 write postcards about our imaginary 

holiday to the Isle of Struay 

 understand the life cycle of a plant 

using ‘The Tiny Seed’ by Eric Carle. 

Next, we will be learning to: 

 plant a seed and look after it so we 

can see the life cycle in action. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We made 

chalk 

pictures of 

some spooky 

ghosts to 

help us 

remember 

the au sound 

and the word 

‘haunt’. 

I was so proud of how well the class did with 

their data handling work. We used our tally 

marks to help us understand pictograms, bar 

charts and pie charts! 


